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Dear Parents, 

 

As you will no doubt be aware, your child will be celebrating their First Holy 

Communion on Saturday 14th May at 10.00am in St Patrick’s Church, 

Ballyphilip. 
 

Your child has been working so hard preparing for this important day and they 

are fully aware of what to do during the ceremony. Each child has a reserved 

family seat in the middle, or left side aisle. The school choir will be seated in 

the aisle in front of the organ on the right hand side of the church. All the seats 

upstairs and the remaining seats in the side aisle will be available for other 

family members. 
 

Please refrain from taking photographs during the Mass. A group photograph 

will be taken at the end of Mass. You may also take photographs after mass at 

the Grotto.  
 

Mrs Janet Curran will be available to take professional photographs after the 

ceremony in the hall at the school should you wish to have an individual of 

family photograph taken.  
 

You and your family are warmly invited to the school after the Mass for 

refreshments. 
 

We hope you enjoy your child’s Special Day. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 

Mr Gilchrist 

Principal  


